
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
Celebrating 175 Years! 

 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Second Sunday of Easter 

April 24, 2022 
          

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

23-Sat., 5 PM Florence Chalk 

24-Sun., 8 AM People of the Parish 

24-Sun., 10 AM Carol Westrick 

25-Mon., 8 AM Myron Born 

26-Tues., 8 AM Don & Milly Whitford 

27-Wed., 7 PM Ervin Enzweiler 

28-Thurs., 8 AM Joseph & Victoria Heeb 

29-Fri., 8 AM Leroy Kremer 

30-Sat., 5 PM Elizabeth Schack 

01-Sun., 8 AM Tony Orth 

01-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other particular intention, 

contact the parish office. 

 

 

 

Administration and Staff 

 

Pastor 

Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 

Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 

Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 

Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 

parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 

akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 

lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday 

8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

 

Sunday Collection 
 

04-17-2022 $8015.00 

Holy Land $1261.00 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 27 Sewing Group – 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. in 

school cafeteria 

May 1 Doughnuts and coffee after 8 & 10 

a.m. Masses 

May 8 Willoughby Baptism after 10 a.m. 

Mass 

 

 



Parish News 

 

Continuing her celebration of Easter, the Church 

observes this day as Divine Mercy Sunday.  The 

Divine Mercy devotion was first promoted in Poland 

by Saint Faustina in the 1930s and the Second 

Sunday of Easter was designated as the Sunday of 

Divine Mercy by Pope St. John Paul II in the year 

2000. So, in terms of the life of the Church, this 

celebration is still practically brand new.  But, at the 

same time, God’s mercy lies at the very heart of the 

Easter mystery. St. John Paul II said in a homily that 

God’s mercy “is the Easter gift that the Church 

receives from the Risen Christ and offers to 

humanity.”  In the Resurrection of Christ, the mercy 

of God has proven itself stronger than even the worst 

of human sin. 

 

And we’re able to take part in that victory of life over 

death, mercy over sin, in our own lives still today.  

We experience it especially in the sacrament of 

confession, in which God’s mercy continues to 

triumph over our sins and swallow them up in the 

greatness of His love. We experience it in the grace 

that He gives us in the Eucharist, which enables us to 

rise above our weaknesses and live a new life of 

holiness and faith. As we continue to celebrate the 

Good News of the Lord’s Resurrection, let’s renew 

our trust in His mercy and allow it to continue to raise 

us up more and more into God’s own life. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team Two: April 11 – April 24 

Team Three: April 25 – May 8 

Team One: May 9 – May 22 

 

Virtus: The April bulletin was posted on April 3rd 

and is due on May 3rd. April is a catch-up month, 

so please get caught up on any unanswered 

bulletins. Please contact Lauren if you have any 

questions. N.B.: The decision has been made that 

there will no longer be open months in VIRTUS. If 

someone falls twelve bulletins behind, their VIRTUS 

account will be inactivated, and they will have to re-

process their Selection background check. 

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, E5 Staff 

Sgt. Nicholas Glossner, SPC Joel Schild, SRA Emily 

Wagner, Staff Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty 

Officer T.J. Waters.  Please pray for those who put 

themselves in harm’s way each day to protect us, 

including armed service personnel, police, and 

firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Brooke 

Barganier, Kim Brun, Bo Clark, Roy Carl, Doug and 

Ella Carmack, Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, 

Jose Flores, Henry Glossner, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Nathan Hessman, Chandra 

Huff, Shailynn Jones, Flo Kaffenberger, Garry 

Kaffenberger, Mary Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, 

Kelli Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim Kremer, Iva Leick, 

Dick Mader, Wilma Maschinot, John Muench, Kairi 

Marie Mullins, Dominic Ramler, April Schack, 

Eddie Schack, Casen Schrock, Jill Shaner, Vicki 

Steffen, Ella Stieby, Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, 

Pauline Wade, Joe Whitford, Candice Yelton 

 

2022 Diocesan Parish Annual Appeal 

The DPAA has been able to continue to support the 

services, ministries, and programs that help so many 

throughout the diocese because of your generous 

support. Your kindness and compassion are a vital 

symbol of our unity in Christ as we reach out in faith 

to love and serve one another in Jesus’ name. Support 

of the special appeal is also a meaningful way of 

expressing our gratitude to God for His many 

blessings. Your loving response through both prayer 

and a financial gift has a great impact. 

 

Our parish goal for this year is $37,200. All funds 

raised above our goal will be returned to our parish 

to be used for important repairs to our parking lot and 

driveways. 

 

 

 



Donuts & Coffee 

We will be serving donuts and coffee on the first 

Sunday of the month beginning on Sunday, May 1 

after the 8 & 10 a.m. masses. All are welcome! 

 

Family Promise Update 

The next day we are scheduled to volunteer is April 

26/27. If you would like to volunteer to assist these 

families in need, please contact Ann Fay at 859-

462-2312 or annrfay@gmail.com. 

 

FORMED 

Our parish now has a subscription to FORMED, an 

online platform for Catholic media, including video 

series, movies, audiobooks, e-books, podcasts, and 

even cartoons for kids!  You can access FORMED 

for free on your computer, your smartphone or tablet, 

and on your TV using a Roku or Apple TV. You just 

have to get on your computer and go to 

www.formed.org, then click “sign up,” and then 

enter our parish’s zip code (41059) and your name 

and email address.  This resource is a great 

opportunity for us to deepen our knowledge and 

understanding of our rich Catholic faith. 

 

Scholarship Winner 

Congratulations to Olivia Lloyd on winning the 

Wilfred H. Neltner scholarship! 

 

Sewing Seeds: Sewing Group 

The sewing grouping will meet on Wednesday, April 

27, from 9:30-11:30 a.m. in the school cafeteria. We 

will continue our work on the baby blankets for 

CareNet. All are welcome! 

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

 

First Friday Mass 

All are welcome to come and celebrate morning 

Mass on Friday, May 6th, at 6:45 a.m. in the St. 

Francis of Assisi Chapel at Bishop Brossart High 

School. 

 

BBHS Men’s and Women’s Golf Outings 

Mark your calendar! Get your foursomes together for 

a great day on the course. Both outings will be held 

at A.J. Jolly Golf Course and include 18 holes with 

cart, breakfast, lunch and dinner at the course, beer 

and refreshments, and the Jeff Wyler Buick / GMC 

“Hole in One” contest for a 2022 

Buick. Sponsorships are also available. Contact the 

main office at 635-2108 for more info. 

34th Annual Ladies Outing - Thursday, June 16 

$90.00 - Call 781-4337 for reservations  

43rd Annual Men’s Outing – Friday, June 17 

$100.00 - Call 635-4657 for reservations  

Proceeds benefit all Mustang sports programs. 

 

BBHS $10,000 Derby Day Raffle 

Tickets are now available for the $10,000 Derby Day 

Raffle on Saturday, May 7th.  Each raffle card has 10 

spaces costing $10.00 per space or you may purchase 

the entire card for $100.00 with all proceeds 

benefiting the BBHS PTU.  ONLY 250 CARDS 

WILL BE SOLD.  For tickets call 859-635-2108 or 

email bbhsderby@gmail.com. 

 

Softball Alumni Night- Tuesday, April 26th at 5:00 

p.m. at Alexandria Park. The Mustangs play the 

Conner Cougars. 

 

Baseball Alumni Night- Monday, May 2nd at 5:30 

p.m. at St. Mary’s. The Mustangs play the Scott 

Eagles. 

 

Track and Field Alumni Night- Wednesday, May 

11th at 5:00 p.m. at the MAC. The Mustangs will be 

racing against Villa Madonna, Beechwood, and 

Walton Verona. 

 

All Alumni and one guest will get in for free. Alumni 

will be recognized before the start of each event. 

Bishop Brossart Scholarship Awards Ceremony 

Sunday, May 1st at 1 p.m. in the Munninghoff Family 

Performing Arts Center all students who have been 

awarded a scholarship to BBHS through an 

Endowment Scholarship will be honored.  A brief 

reception will follow in Hegenauer Hall. 

 

 

 

http://www.formed/
mailto:bbhsderby@gmail.com


Out of Parish News 

 

Diocesan Serra Club 

Our Diocesan Serra Club invites all who are 

interested in praying for and affirming our priests, 

seminarians, and women religious to join us for 

prayer, fellowship, and planning meetings on the 1st 

Tuesday at 7:30pm and the 3rd Thursday at 11:45am 

for monthly meetings. For locations, contact Nick 

Winnike at nwinnike@gmail.com. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 

St. Vincent de Paul sees Christ in the face of the 

poor. 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul has been active 

in Northern Kentucky since 1923. The oldest 

conference is Holy Cross Parish in Latonia that 

began in 1923. In the coming weeks, we will be 

sharing more information about St. Vincent de Paul 

as we begin the process of beginning a Conference 

at St. Joseph parish. 

We invite you to pray about becoming a member 

and to take part in the Mission to “see the face of 

Christ in the face of the poor.” 

 

The Conference is the basic unity of the Society. It 

is made up of a group of volunteers called to grow 

in holiness through person-to-person service. The 

members of the Society are called “Vincentians.”   

The mission is to grow together in spirituality and 

friendship by giving person-to-person service to 

those who are needy and suffering. 

 

The core of our Society’s work is done by over 540 

members in 29 St. Vincent de Paul Conferences 

across Northern Kentucky. The home visit is a 

trademark of our Society through person-to-person 

service. Conferences assist people with a wide 

range of needs. They may provide rental assistance 

or help with utility bills, food, clothing, houseware 

items, and furniture. Some conferences have their 

own food pantry. But more important than the 

physical aid given, the conferences provide 

friendship and spiritual support to the people they 

help. 

 

How can you get involved? 

There will be more information about St. Vincent 

de Paul and how you can get involved in the next 

two weeks’ bulletins. On the weekend of May 14 

and 15, representatives from St. Vincent de Paul 

Council will speak at all Masses and give an 

invitation to learn more about getting involved in a 

Conference here at St. Joseph parish. 

 

Help Needed 

Seeking a person who can assist my wife about five 

days a week (negotiable). If interested, please text 

859-992-4397 or 859-630-2452. 

Rose Garden Center for Hope and Healing and 

the Franciscan Daughters of Mary 

Our dental clinic is in need of dentists, extended 

duty dental assistants (EDDA), and dental 

hygienists. Retirees welcome! We are planning to 

open our Health Ministry as soon as possible and 

need Registered Nurses to serve.  The Health 

Ministry is a 4 hour a week (Tuesday 11am-3pm) 

walk in nurse clinic providing blood pressure 

screening and diabetic screening to the general 

population who come to the sisters for food and 

material support.  In the past it has been a very busy 

place.  It was closed due to COVID but now we feel 

it is time to re-open.  Call 859-216-0323 to 

volunteer.  

 

 

 

mailto:nwinnike@gmail.com

